Stevie Spiegl 

Fondation Hardt Report
I’m would like to thank the Roman Society for, and give a brief account of, my time at the Fondation Hardt. From the moment I arrived, exhausted and bedraggled following a nine hour journey from Eastern France, I was made to feel extremely welcome by the guests and staff of the Fondation. The two weeks which I spent at the Fondation proved both extremely enjoyable and extremely beneficial to my studies. All the staff and guests were very friendly, the grounds were beautiful, the library was well-stocked and a very relaxing place to work, and even if none of this had been the case, Heidi’s excellent cooking was enough to justify my visit. I must, for that matter, give special thanks both to Heidi (I don’t think I’ve ever eaten so well) and Gary Vachicouras for being so helpful and good-natured during my stay. In addition to getting a lot of work done, I was able to relax walking around the grounds, playing table-tennis, and swimming in the lake, which was just a fifteen minute walk away (albeit a walk down a very steep hill). There was also an excursion to the Fondation Bodmer, whose impressive collections we were able to view for free as guests of the Fondation Hardt. Being able to work surrounded by all the primary texts I could need (and with a wide and interesting range of secondary literature just two minutes away in the petit bibliothèque) allowed me to work faster and more efficiently, and I was able to complete my section on Italian and Gallic agriculture by the end of my stay. I had never been to Geneva before, and would like to thank the Roman Society for their generosity in giving me the opportunity to do so. I had a wonderful time, and hope to visit the Fondation again one day soon.
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